
 

 

Newsletter 32      Friday 17th June 2022 

The King’s CE School 
Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together 

Contact Details 

Telephone 01902 558333 

Miss Joy Langley Interim Principal 

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

 

 

 

kingswolverhampton 

@kingsschoolwlv 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to share the outcome from our recent SIAMS inspection that The King’s has been recognised as an Excellent 
Church of England school. The SIAMS inspection is an Ofsted Section 48 inspection that all schools designated as having a  
religious character have to undergo on a regular basis. 

The purpose of the SIAMS inspection is to evaluate how effective is the school’s distinctive Christian vision, established and 
promoted by leadership at all levels, in enabling pupils and adults to flourish?” 

The inspector, who visited The King’s the week before the May half term break, found “leaders have infused the school with a 
deeply Christian vision that is unforced, ever present, spontaneous yet intentional”. Another key finding is “Staff including 
governors create excellent partnerships that transform lives. This enables all pupils to be agents of change and show            
compassion for God’s world.” 

The report commends the “superb support provided by the well co-ordinated school SEND Team”, the “incredible work of the 
EAL team” and recognises “the remarkable work of the whole staff to create a School of Sanctuary”. 

The inspector concludes that “The vision of this truly Christian yet very diverse community is experienced in all aspects of 
school life. This enables all to not only flourish but to be transformed.” A copy of the full report can be found here. The report 
celebrates our unified, harmonious and respectful school community, the hard work and commitment of all our staff and  
pupils, the support and challenge from our governing body and the partnership with yourselves as parents and carers. 

I do want to congratulate and thank everyone in the school community. We are greatly encouraged by the outcome and are 
committed to developing further to ensure we serve all in our school community. This report, along with the positive Ofsted 
monitoring report from February, will inform our discussions on the staff development day on Monday 27th June, when we 
will be working on next year’s development plan. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Joy Langley 

Interim Principal 
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Congratulations to our Year Stars of the Week 

Year 7 Shriya  

Year 8 Wasiq  

Year 9 Sabrina 

Year 10 Angel   

Year 12 Samuel  

Congratulations to our House Stars of the 

Week 

York  Felka            

Lichfield  Shriya                                                        

Canterbury Sabrina  

Congratulations to our Tutor Groups of the 

Week 

7 CMIL  

8 YHOP 

9 YMCC 

10 CKEY 

6 LTAT  

 

 

Risk Assessments 

If your child has an injury which may impact on them moving 
around school , a risk assessment must be completed with Mrs 
Badger before they should return to school. 

Please contact s.badger1@kingswolverhampton.co.uk to make an 
appointment. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Badger 

Safeguarding Manager. 

Important Exam Information  

Monday 27th June is an INSET day and school will be closed to 

students, however, the school will be open to Year 11 students 

taking their Polish and History exams. 

Polish Exam starts at 9.30am 

History Exam starts at 1.30pm 

Year 7 Geography Field Trip 

Year 7 students were an absolute 
credit to the school this week as 
they completed field work in  
Tettenhall which focused on the  
challenges faced by urban living. 
Well done year 7,we look                      
forward to seeing your class                  
projects.  

Lost Property 

Please may we request that uniform and PE kits are 
clearly labelled so that lost items can be returned to 
students. Lost Property is located in HOY 7&8 office. 

mailto:s.badger1@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
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Young Carers 

Did you know that in the UK there are over 800,00 Young             

Carers? 

At The King’s CE School we’re listening to young carers. 

We’re putting in place key members of staff who will support 
identified young carers during time at school, we are also             
looking at how we can support them during the day to day 
school life. 

If you think you are a young carer, don’t miss out. If you need it, 
you could get support to get good marks, with your health and 
wellbeing and more. 

Whether looking for advice, support or just need to chat, get in 
touch with Mrs Buckle who will arrange to meet with you to         
discuss further. All information will be treated sensitively. 

For further information and support please contact: 

www.youngcarers.net 

www.youngercarersmatter.org  

 

https://carers.org/getting-support-if-you-are-a-young-carer-or-young-adult-carer/getting-support-if-you-are-a-young-carer-or-young-adult-carer
http://www.youngercarersmatter.org
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Creative Zone News………. 

We had a brilliant opportunity offered to us on Tuesday to have 20 free              

tickets to watch the Women's England team play football against Belgium at 

the Molineux. Many thanks to Stuart Anderson MP for your help and                  

support in sourcing the tickets. The students we took absolutely loved the 

experience and were excellent. The atmosphere was brilliant and when     

England scored each of the 3 goals we were all celebrating. It was a lovely 

evening with a great group of students and Miss Furber and Miss Pugh's 

highlight was certainly watching the reactions of our students throughout 

the game, successes, and frustrations. It was also a successful evening as we 

won 3-0!  

 

Head of Year Contact Details 

Year 7  Mrs Douglas:  

s.douglas@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

                                                                                                 

Year 8 Mrs Buckle: 

 k.buckle@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

Year 9  Mr Dyke:                 

n.dyke@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

                                                                                                                                    

Year 10 Mr Gain:                                                                                         

l.gain@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

 

6th Form Mr Wust:  

c.wust@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

Uniform Suppliers 

Lads and Lasses Schoolwear 

4 Bilbrook Road   50A Warstones Road 

Codsall    Penn 

WV8 1EZ                         WV4 4LP 

01902 846262   01902 334650 

https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/secondary-schools/kings

-ce-high-school/ 

Crested Schoolwear 

Units 26/27 Wulfrun Shopping Centre 

Wolverhampton 

WV1 3HG 

01902 593030                                                                                                                                      

https://www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/schools/j-l/

kings_ce_school_wolverhampton/ 

https://twitter.com/Stuart4WolvesSW
mailto:s.douglas@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
mailto:k.buckle@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
mailto:n.dyke@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
mailto:l.gain@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
mailto:c.wust@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/secondary-schools/kings-ce-high-school/
https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/secondary-schools/kings-ce-high-school/
https://www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/schools/j-l/kings_ce_school_wolverhampton/
https://www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/schools/j-l/kings_ce_school_wolverhampton/
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We start an exciting new series this week, looking at the stories of ‘Courageous Advocates’ from both the Old and New              

Testaments: people who had the courage to take a risk, to keep trusting, to speak up for what they believed to be right or to 

move on from past failures.  This week’s character is Hannah, who kept praying for a child and trusting God despite enduring 

years of disappointment and of bullying.  We have been asking the questions, ‘Where does our hope come from?  Who or what 

encourages us to keep trusting that all shall be well in the end?’ 

We have all faced previously unimaginable uncertainty and challenges in the last couple of years and had to deal with the                 

frustrations and disappointments of cancellations and restrictions.  We know how it feels when life doesn’t follow the path we 

had planned or when doors of opportunity close to us and we are forced to re-assess our hopes and dreams.  Mrs Kaur told us 

this week a story of incredible resilience; the story of Kieren Behan, the first Irish gymnast to compete at the Olympic Games, 

despite his years of training being interrupted by illness, surgery, accident and even being told he would never walk again.                  

His hopeful persistence and hard work eventually paid off when he represented his country at the 2012 games and then won a 

silver medal in Rio in 2016! 

The Bible, the story of God at work in the world, is full of human beings who have made mistakes and bad decisions, faced          

impossible situations or simply had flawed characters, which marked them out as unlikely partners in God’s work.  Jesus’ own 

genealogy contains several unlikely characters: gentiles, enemies of the Jews and illegitimate children.  But again and again, 

despite the challenges, God works through all manner of human beings to do something amazing and unbelievable. 

Of course, being human, our time scale is very different to God’s and it is easy for us to get impatient as we wait for his       

promises to be fulfilled.  We might well look at our lives and wonder where he is and what he is doing.  But God’s story is so 

much broader and longer than just our own lives.  As Peter writes (2 Peter 3:8)  ‘Do not forget this one thing, dear friends:           

With the Lord a day is like a thousand years, and a thousand years are like a day.’  Let’s pray that our eyes are open to every 

little sign of God at work in and around us and may they be an encouragement to us as we continue to trust and encourage 

one another with the hope of his promises yet to be fulfilled. 

The King’s School Prayer 

Almighty God, 

Revealed to Christians as Father, Son & Holy Spirit: We 

Praise you for the gift of this new day. 

We pause to remember those less fortunate than 

Ourselves and those in need of prayer… 

We ask you to bless and guide us now, that we may 

learn to love and love to learn throughout this day 

Amen. 


